
 

 03/11/2025 
 10:00 AM 

INTRODUCTION  

1002- President Lillian Hagen called the meeting to order.  

IN ATTENDANCE  

1003- Secretary Dora Falcon, President Lillian Hagen, and CWA member Aldana Leyes attended the 
meeting.  

READ OF PREVIOUS MINUTES 

1003- Secretary Dora Falcon informed us that at the last membership meeting, no members were 
connected to the call and no minutes were recorded. 

1004- In this current meeting President Lillian introduced Aldana Leyes as our Area Rep 6, she will be 
joining our Executive Board representing EYW, RSW, and STX. She was present at the Zoom meeting, and 
she is excited about helping us and supporting us with this station.  

BUDGET AND FINANCIAL STATEMENT 

1006- The annual budget for 2024/2025 and financial statements were shared and briefly discussed 
during the meeting.  Attendees approved the budget.  

REPORT OF OFFICER 

1007- President Lillian Hagen introduced the new executive board member Aldana Leyes to be 
responsible for Area Rep 6 station. She will be in communication with members from Fort Myers, Key 
West, and Saint Croix.  

1008-Our president mentioned that Areas 1, 3, and 4 are still vacant.  

          Area 1 (Jackson, Monroe, Shreveport, and Alexandria) 

         Area 3 (Tallahassee, Birmingham, Pensacola and Mobile)  

        Area 4 (Raleigh, Greensboro, Charleston and Savannah) 

To all members who are interested in filling these positions please send an email to our local president 
Lillian, members must be from that area to qualify. Additionally, we encourage members to become 
stewards in all the stations.  

 

  



 

2 

REPORT OF COMMITTEES  

10:08 In this meeting we did not discuss anything about the Finance Meeting because I could not 
reunite with any members. I would like to encourage more members to participate in this committee to 
get involved with me and share more information with all of you.  

10:09 In addition to the Finance Committee we are encouraging members to join the Women’s 
Committee, Health and Safety, and Membership Committee.  

UNFINISHED BUSINESS  

10:10 Lillian mentioned that We attended the CWA Leadership training in ATL during the month of 
February of this year, in this training we had the participation of President Lillian, EVP, and secretary-
treasurer. 

10:11 We would like to inform our members that 300 members from different stations have been enrolled 
in our Payroll and Aptify platforms and started to pay union dues. 

10:11 This coming week March 14th, 2025, the First stewards training of this year, also a Spanish steward 
training for the Miami Area will take place in our local on March 28th, 2025.  

NEW BUSINESS  

10:12 We are planning to resume station visits for the month of April, focusing on stations that we haven’t 
visited yet.  

10:13 Our District 3 Meeting is scheduled for June 2025; at this event, we are going to discuss bargaining 
and the process for our next contract. Any information obtained from this meeting will be shared with 
our members at all stations.  

GOOD AND WELFARE  

10:14 President Lillian asked members if they experienced any natural disaster to reach out to us. CWA 
has a relief program to assist members during these difficult times.  

10:15 The winner of our 25.00 dollars was Aldana Leyes from MIA station, the only member who joined 
the meeting.  

ADJOURNMENT  

10:15 President Lillian adjourned the meeting. Approved by members 
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